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[Service Date April 22, 2003]

April 22, 2003
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS

(Noon, Tuesday, April 29, 2003)

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP

(Friday, May 9, 2003)

RE:
Consider Establishing a New Chapter Applicable to the Economic Regulation of


Hazardous Liquid Pipeline Companies Regulated as Common Carriers by the 


Commission; Docket No. TO-030288

TO INTERESTED PERSONS:

On April 10, 2003, the Commission held a stakeholder workshop to consider a new chapter of rules addressing economic regulation of hazardous liquid pipeline companies. At that workshop, stakeholders were asked to submit comments to the Commission on its proposal to open a new chapter.  While comments are accepted at any time, please submit comments by noon, Tuesday, April 29, 2003, to assure that comments received will be addressed at the combined stakeholder workshop scheduled for Friday, 

May 9, 2003.  

Questions may be addressed to Fred Ottavelli (360) 664-1297, or e-mail at <fottavel@wutc.wa.gov>, or Kim Dobyns (360) 664-1242 or e-mail at <kdobyns@wutc.wa.gov>.
Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Secretary

